
From: Alexander Huynh 

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 11:16 AM 

Subject: Re: DWM Lunch and Learn notification 

  

Hello All, 

 

IDWM accepted the lunches from Logan Clay Pipe 

 

 

Alexander Huynh, PE | Managing Engineer 

Department of Water Management 

Bureau of Engineering Services +51  

 

  

From: Alexander Huynh 

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 9:33 AM 

Subject: DWM Lunch and Learn notification 

  

Hello All, 

  

Providing notification that on 3/27/2025 DWM will be having a Lunch and Learn at the Jardine 

1000 E Ohio water plant with the company Logan Clay Pipe for about 20-30 DWM employees. 

Logan Clay Pipe will be bringing in lunch.  

  

Thanks 

  

  



Alexander Huynh, PE | Managing Engineer 

Department of Water Management 

Bureau of Engineering Services +51  

 

 

  

  

 


